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Minutes of the Meeting

Tuesday, January 11, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. The following members were
present: Steven Rapoza and Dan Fournier. James Romano absent.

1. Call to Order

2. 3 Kathy’s Way
The Septic Plans were reviewed by our consultant Walter Hermenau.
The Board reviewed the comments and the plans. The Board approved,
stamped and signed, plans given to Jeffrey Cabral.

3. 15 Rear Algerine Street
Paul Brothers appeared before the Board to discuss a proposed barn with a
tight tank. The Board reviewed the plans and approved.

The Board reviewed and accepted minutes, correspondence, signed invoices and
permits.

Meeting ended at 7:20 p.m.

Next meeting scheduled January 25%, 2022.
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